
se of Omeed

 

DearCity of Port Moody,

| am writing to formally request a refund for the application fees associated with our

Development Permit application for refugee transition housing. As a registered charity and a not-

for-profit organization, House of Omeedis dedicated to providing essential support and housing
for refugees in our community. Given the charitable nature of our work and the focus on refugee

transition housing, we kindly request that our application fees be refunded in alignment with our

status.

Wegreatly appreciate your consideration of this request and your ongoing support of our efforts

to serve thosein need.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ahmad Zeividavi . PLY

Executive Director

Jug gs, 2024

E-Mail: ahmad@houseofomeed.ca 2340 Clarke Street,

Phone:(604) 565-4464 Port Moody, BC V3H 1Y8 
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